FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Naples Winter Wine Festival volunteers celebrate success

NAPLES, Fla. (Nov. 13, 2012) — Naples Winter Wine Festival volunteers and trustees of Naples Children
& Education Foundation — the founding organization of the festival — recently celebrated the 2012
festival’s success. The brunch celebration took place at Waterside Shops.

NCEF Trustee and Board Chair Anne Welsh McNulty told the group that 347 volunteers spent
3,886 hours working on the 2012 festival, which raised $12.2 million for underprivileged and at-risk
children. Volunteer hours increased by 1,000 compared to the 2011 festival, and Joan and Bob Clifford,
2012 festival chairs thanked the volunteers for their remarkable contribution.

Since 2001, the festival has raised $107 million, with proceeds helping more than 150,000
children through yearly grants to nonprofit organizations and major projects including the NCEF Pediatric
Dental Center. The 2013 Naples Winter Wine Festival will take place Jan. 25-27. For more information
about Naples Winter Wine Festival and Naples Children & Education Foundation, visit
www.napleswinefestival.com or call 888-837-4919.
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Contact:
Andrea Steffy, Gravina, Smith, Matte & Armold Marketing and Public Relations, 239-275-5758;

andrea@gsma.pro
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